From: enestriker@att.net

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Monday, September 12, 2011 9:23:54 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

Removing "conscience protections"” for all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures sounds like
something dictatorships like Nazi Germany and the USSR would have done.

Gene

Sincerely,
Gene Striker
Augusta, GA 30907
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